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Saturday Vigil 26th January 
 
сΦолǇƳ .ǊƛŘƛŜ {ǳƭƭƛǾŀƴτLƴǘŜƴǝƻƴǎ 
 
Sunday 27th January 
3rd Sunday in Ordinary Time   
лфΦлл tŜƻǇƭŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ tŀǊƛǎƘ 
 
ммΦлл /ƘŀǊƭŜǎ 5ŀǾŜƴǇƻǊǘ wLt 
 
сΦмрǇƳ 9ǾŜƴƛƴƎ tǊŀȅŜǊ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜ    
Monday  28th January  
 bƻ Ƴŀǎǎ  
Tuesday  29th January  
лфΦол  .ǊƛŘ ²ƘŜƭŀƴτŦƻǊ ƘŜŀƭǘƘ  
Wednesday  30th January   
лфΦол CŀƛǘƘ ϧ CǊŀƴƪ tǊƛǘŎƘŀǊŘ wLt  
 
Thursday 31st January 
St John Bosco 
лфΦол                                             ŎƻƴǘΥ- 

Please remember to switch off your mobile phone before Mass 
God deserves all our attention  Thank you. 

                                            
Important Contacts. 

Hospital / Home visits.  Sick Communion,  
If you are sick or going into hospital and would like a visit or  Holy  Communion,  
call the office on 0118 978 0348 or call Fr. David.  
Baptisms—see Deacon Ben after 11.00 Mass on any Sunday for further details  
Other Priests in the area : Fr Marcus Brisley  01252 876820 
Fr. Danny Mc Avoy  01344 425729,   Fr Kevin Bidgood 01344 620591 
Safeguarding:  Parish Office 0118 978 0348; SVP: David Thomas 07786 492948  

 
тτу ǇƳ 9ȄǇƻǎƛǝƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ  
.ƭŜǎǎŜŘ {ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘ  
 
Friday  1st February  
лфΦол  
wƻǎŀǊȅ ŀƊŜǊ Ƴŀǎǎ 
 
Saturday  2nd February 
Presentation of the Lord 
лфΦол  ²ƛƭƭƛŀƳ DǊƛŶǘƘǎ wLt 
млΦллτмлΦол /ƻƴŦŜǎǎƛƻƴǎ  
                     
Saturday Vigil 2nd February 
 
сΦолǇƳ LǾƻ tŀŘƻǾŀƴ wLt 
 
 
Sunday 3rd February 
4th  Sunday in Ordinary Time   
лфΦлл tŜƻǇƭŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ tŀǊƛǎƘ 
 
ммΦлл !ƴƴ ϧ WƻŜ bŜƳŜǘƘτ 
                        рлǘƘ ²ŜŘŘƛƴƎ !ƴƴƛǾŜǊǎŀǊȅ 
 

Parish Office Opening Times :- Tuesday to Friday, 08.30 to 13.30    
The Parish Office is closed all day Monday.  
Your Parish Administrator, Una Smith, can be contacted on  Tel: 0118 978 0348  
or email  wokingham@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk   

What makes a great orator? What makes them more  
persuasive? How do they influence people to take action? 
Great orators have something in common. A great speaker 
is driven by his or her passion. Passion is infectious. Great 
speakers keep it simple. They use short sentences. They 
use everyday language to make complicated topics clear 
and understandable. A great speech is more than just a 
clever argument, a great speech comes from a person that 

throws their weight and their personality behind their beliefs.  
 
When Jesus is invited to stand up and preach back at his own hometown synagogue 
he chooses his reading with care. What Jesus chooses to read is to be a statement 
about his own mission priorities. He chooses to speak of social injustice. “The Spirit 
of the Lord is upon me,” he reads, “… because he has anointed me to proclaim glad 
tidings to the poor, liberty to captives, sight to the blind, freedom to the oppressed.” 
Then Jesus points to himself as the fulfilment of the ancient prophecy before  
handing back the scroll and sitting down. Jesus has obeyed all the rules of public 
speaking, he has considered the purpose of his reading, chosen words that will best 
convey his purpose, and delivered them powerfully and succinctly. 
 
How will Jesus’ listeners respond to his claim? What would our own response have 
been? Would we have been inspired and motivated to hear Jesus speak these 
words? Would we suddenly see the ancient prophecy as just that, an ancient    
prophecy, or as mission to be fulfilled under Jesus’ leadership? Could we begin to 
imagine the poetry of these words resonating two thousand years later? Only very 
few  of us have the charisma to communicate in the way Jesus obviously did, but 
there are other ways to communicate and other ways to evangelise. If we want to 
influence those around us, we need to take a leaf from Jesus's book and put some 
passion into our purpose.  



In your prayers, please remember those who have recently died.  
Also pray for all who are sick,  in  hospital or housebound  
especially  Pam Sheridan, Mary Ann Froude, Daniel Sutton,  
Hugh Dwan,  Joseph Nemeth, Natalie Mahon, Stephen Sweeney,  

Sarah White, Daniel Neylon and  Sr Veronica.  

Last Week’s Collection : 
Standing Orders: £1262 
Envelopes: £191 Cash: £629 
Thank you for your Contribution      
Portsmouth Diocese  Charity No: 246871 

Do you rejoice in the Lord?  Is He asking you 
to consider a vocation as a priest, deacon or 
in the consecrated life? To explore further, 
contact  Fr. John Cooke—call 01329 318 869 
or email  
vocations@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk  

Parish Pantomime - Cinderella  -  This Weekend  
Got your tickets? Buy online from https:cinderella.eventbrite.co.uk  

Don’t forget to bring your outgrown shoes to donate to Salshoes.com 

A new YOUTH GROUP is starting for ages 11-16.  Sessions will be monthly,  
beginning on  1st Feb  7.30—9.00pm  in the Keenan Rooms and will  

include a hot meal and Lots of Fun ! Cost is £5 each time.   
Please register your interest at  http://bit.ly/2VSxqmt 

Holocaust Memorial Day 2019 , 27th January —The theme for HMD 2019 'Torn from 
home' encourages us to reflect on how the enforced loss of a safe place to call ‘home’ 
is part of the trauma faced by anyone experiencing persecution and genocide. ‘Home’ 
usually means a place of safety, comfort and security. On HMD 2019 we reflect on what 
happens when individuals, families and communities are driven out of, or wrenched 
from their homes, because of persecution or the threat of genocide, alongside the   
continuing difficulties survivors face as they try to find and build new homes when the 
genocide is over. 

Recycling— Funds for CAFOD—We are still collecting: Jewellery, Currency, Gadgets 
(only those listed in the leaflets please), Stamps, Postcard collections and also spent 
ink    cartridges. Please put your donations in bags and place in the labelled          
cardboard box in the church lobby. Many thanks  

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy 
Communion—For new volunteers 
there will be a  training session with 
Fr David in the Keenan Rooms on 
Saturday 16th February from 10.30 
to 12.30.  Please email the parish 
office to advise your attendance. 
Thank you 

This weekend we take the annual collection in support of our Cathedral in Portsmouth 
This collection is the only support our Cathedral receives from the wider Diocesan  
family.  Please give generously.  If you are able to gift aid your donation, please use the 
envelopes  from the St John’s Cathedral booklet at the back of the church.  Thank you 

For News from around the Diocese  :- 
http://www.portsmouthdiocese.org.uk/
enews/issue213.php 

Candlemas , 2nd February—The name Candlemas comes from the traditional           
observance of blessing candles and distributing the candles to worshipers. The candles 
recall the lights of Christmas. The candles also symbolize Simeon's words to Mary and 
Joseph in Luke 2:32 that Jesus would be "a light to lighten the Gentiles, and the glory of 
thy people Israel." 

Please join us  at Corpus Christi  this Sunday 27th January at 6.15pm  for our  
Evening Prayer Service with St Paul’s church.   

The Rev Richard Lamey will be preaching 

Berkshire Respite Holidays, a self funded group affiliated to the “Jumbulance Trust”, 
is organising a 7 night holiday for those individuals who find conventional holidays 
very difficult. We will be staying at the Esplanade Hotel, Llandudno which is a fully 
accessible hotel on the sea front. Transport will be by a Jumbulance which will leave 
from Wokingham on Monday 20th May 2019. Outings are arranged on most days to 
local attractions.  We arrange helpers and nurses (where necessary). If you would like 
to know more, please contact David Lumsden on 01189 774951 or  
davidlumsden@talktalk.net to discuss your interest. See our web site for reports on 
our holidays of 2018 https://berkshirerespiteholidays.wordpress.com 

Children’s Liturgy Day—Portsmouth Diocese is organising a training and support day 
for all those who are liturgy leaders or who would consider the ministry.   
The days are 30th March in Reading and 15th June in Chandlers Ford – attend only 
one.  Further details and booking is through the diocesan website* (book early) or 
speak to the Parish Office. 

Congratulations!  After the 11-00 mass on Sunday 3rd February, Ann & Joe Nemeth 
invite you to enjoy a cuppa and a slice of celebration cake in the Keenan Rooms  

on their  50th Wedding Anniversary. 
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